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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Memo - Clarification on the Notarized Barangay Certification as a Requirement in the
Processing of PLAs under DMC No. 2019-10

1 message

LMB Policy Development Section <lppdpolicy@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 13, 2022 at 2:13 AM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

As agreed during the online consultation with DENR MIMAROPA and PENRO Palawan last August 17, 2022, we are providing
herewith the clarificatory memorandum regarding the above subject.

For your information and guidance.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much.

Best,
Policy Development Section

Land Policy and Planning Division

Land Management Bureau

880 F.R. Estuar Building, Quezon Avenue, Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City

(02) 8255-5475
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